PUBLIC NOTICE
BOX ELDER COUNTY

[bookmark: _GoBack]A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD IN THE COUNTY COMMISSION CHAMBER AT 01 SOUTH MAIN IN BRIGHAM CITY NOVEMBER 1, 2023 AT 5:38 P.M. FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING INPUT FROM THE PUBLIC ON THE PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE 2023 BUDGET.  ANY CITIZEN WHO WOULD LIKE TO DISCUSS THE BUDGET IS INVITED TO ATTEND.  
